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Prague, 17th February 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

today I am sending you the drawing of Od. oerstedii, the bulbs are a little bigger than those on the plant sent to me and the inflorescence is one inch longer…the bulbs are as big as in the drawing in Gardeners’ Chronicle, it is altogether a beautiful picture. Now it all depends whether the plant will find favour in England. I have no news from Eduard; I did receive a letter from him but the contents were meant for Handa (?) , he must have mixed up the envelopes. Today I wrote to Baron Hornby (?) about Seidel, but when I spoke to him he said that he would leave in February in case he wanted to engage another assistant in his place.

………..missing pages………

Warczewizcella discolor, does it belong to the Pescatorea or, according to Reichenbach, Zygopetalum ? The flowrs are white and the lip is yellow and puple in the shape of a Cattleya or Phaius. 

Did Lehmann not write to Ortgies ?

I am annoyed about Eduard mixing up the letters, because it contained the answer about Od. alexandrae Lehmann. Of course I shall send the letter to Handa, but we are losing time. Who knows whether Handa will find it without it. 

I don’t know how much longer Eduard will remain in Costa Rica. If only he could find the Odm. warzcew.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

NB (illegible)
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